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Highlights of successful first term
Record membership, awarded 
National Conference in '93, 
participated in community 
outreach
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by Heather Henry and after being interviewed 
along with other universities 
their proposal was accepted.

Because of the success of 
AIESEC, and particularly Leo 
Connell, in bringing this con­
ference to Fredericton, they re­
ceived an award from Meet­
ings, NB. Meetings, NB rec­
ognizes people and organiza­
tions who help the community 
by bringing such meetings to 
the city.

The National Conference 
will take place in January of 
1993.
delegates from universities 
Canada and around the world 
will be attending the confer­
ence. NC lasts 5 days and dur­
ing that time AIESEC holds 
training sessions, seminars, and 
debate current issues. They 
will also be electing a new 
president for AIESEC Canada 
and will be passing legislation 
on the 1993 year plan.

This is a very important 
event for AIESEC and will

This has been a very successful 
term for AIESEC. It has also 
been a very busy and eventful
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one. ■HP?rRight at the beginning of the 
term, AIESEC achieved record 
membership. They went on to 
host a mini-motivational for 
new members, and members 
have attended two conferences; 
the Atlantic Regional Confer­
ence in Turo and SCAN ABE, 
an international conference in 
Holland.

AIESEC has also been in­
volved in helping out charities 
within the community. They 
participated in 24 Homeless 
Hours and The Annual 
Christmas Dream Auction.

But of all the successes over 
the last term, perhaps their 
greatest success was in being 
chosen to host the National 
Conference (NC *93). They 
achieved this by submitting a 
proposal to AIESEC Canada
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Wayne Knorr, president of Meetings, N.B., presents an award to Leo Connell on behalf of AIESEC 
for bringing the National Conference to New Brunswick. (Fred photo)Approximately 350

nizing special events, earning 
valuable business experience, 
partying, meeting new people 
and having a lot of fun, then 
visit the people of AIESEC in 
Room 30 of the SUB.

have a great impact on the fu­
ture of the organization. All 
members are working hard to 
make NC "93 a great success.

For anyone who isn't famil­
iar with AIESEC (pronounced 
Eye-sek) this is what they are 
all about. AIESEC is an inter­
national student organization 
with 72 countries around the 
world. It was formed to pro­
mote international under­

standing. Towards this goal 
every years students in 
AIESEC travel to other coun­
tries to work for a period of 
time ranging from 6 weeks to a 
few months. Students from 
other countries will also 
travel here to work.

AIESEC is also involved in 
a wide range of activities, so if 
you are interested in market­
ing, finance, travelling, orga-

Until next tenu, the execu­
tives of AIESEC wish you 
good luck on exams, a Merry 
Christmas, and a Happy New 
Year.
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